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Report to the Passenger Transport Committee

By Kevin Grace, Transport Infrastructure Co-ordinator
Current Status of Passenger Transport Infrastructure Projects
1.
Purpose
To update the Committee on the status of various passenger transport infrastructure projects.

2.
Background
At the Passenger Transport Committee meeting on 27 November 1997 the Committee requested that regular updates of the status of passenger transport infrastructure projects be provided.

3.
Comment

3.1
Waterloo Security System


Platform sensors have recently been added to this system.  These are set to come on between the hours of 11.00 pm and 5.00 am should anyone walk on to the platforms.


If this happens it will alert the monitoring room who will use the broadcast facility if necessary, to move people on.


The system continues to be effective in reducing the incidents of graffiti strikes and vandalism.

3.2
Waterloo Carpark Development

Further consultation has taken place with the four residents objecting to our car park proposals.  Their main concerns about screening and green space have been addressed with alterations to the landscape plans, copies of which have been forwarded to them.


Our application for resource consent to build the 61 space carpark was lodged with Hutt City on 13th October 1999.  It was notified in the Hutt News on Tuesday 26th October 1999.  Hutt City requires seventy days for the notification process so a hearing is not likely before the end of the year.

3.3
Paraparaumu Overbridge

The prefabricated parts of the bridge are in place on site and the final construction phase is underway.  The bridge should be in use before Christmas.

3.4 Paekakariki At Grade Crossing
Tranz Rail have decided to build an at grade pedestrian crossing at Paekakariki.  The crossing will formalise the existing crossing point in front of the commuter carpark at the northern end of the platform.

The crossing will conform to Tranz Rail’s recently established safety guidelines, incorporating directional fencing and a tarsealed foot path.

No commencement date has yet been set.

4.
Recommendation
(1)
That this report be received for information.
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